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IFB-GHURA-24-006
Fleet Vehicles Bid

Response to Inquiries No. 3

This Addendum and Response to Request for Information (RFI) is issued to modify the previously
issued bid documents and/or given for informational purposes and to the extent the responses
below modify the bid documents, please treat them as an amendment to the Bid. The following
responses are in response to RFIs received from potential bidders on April 17" 2024.

REF: QUESTION/ INQUIRY AS GHURA RESPONSE:
SUBMITTED:
Questions from April 17, 2024
1. Kindly requesting to extend the bid [n reference to the [FB GHURA-
opening for one week. 24-006 Fleet Vehicles Bid,

opening date scheduled for,
Thursday, April 18, 2024 at 2:00
pm will remain the same.

Bidders are also notified to visit GHURA website: www.ghura.org to ensure that addenda to the
bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders throughout the

solicitation process.

Date: April 17, 2024 P%rnando B. Esteves
Deputy Director

GHURA does not discriminate against persons with disabilities.
The Chief Planner has been designated as Section 504 Coordinator.
The Coordinator can be contacted at the above address and telephone numbers.



